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CHANGE OF INVESTOR RELATIONS CONTACT 
INFORMATION

The board (the “Board”) of directors of DreamEast Group Limited (the “Company”) hereby 

announces that the email address for investor relations of the Company has been changed to 

investor.inquiry@dreameastgrpltd.com with effect from Friday, 2 February 2024.

On behalf of the Board

DREAMEAST GROUP LIMITED

Chan Sin I

Executive Director

Hong Kong, 2 February 2024

As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises Ms. Chan Sin I and Mr. Leong 

Tang Fu being the executive Directors, Mr. Lam Chi Wing (Chairman) and Mr. Wang Luonan 

being the non-executive Directors, and Dr. Li Xiao Long, Dr. Meng Xiao Su, Mr. Yang Bu 

Ting, Mr. Zhao Da Xin, Mr. Chu Hoi Kan and Ms. Chan Sheung Yu being the independent 

non-executive Directors.


